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Hello Highland Families,

We received our waiver to offer a lunch program for all children ages 1-18. In Craigmont pick up for lunch 
will be from 11:00-12:30 at the gym. All other lunches will be delivered on the bus routes. We are starting 
this today. 

For our secondary parents I am sure receiving communication and lessons from all of their teachers is a bit 
overwhelming. Please know that that was not our intentions. With this new world we are living in there will 
be feelings of frustration, depression, uncertainty, anxiety, and loss. Loss of friends, loss of connection, loss 
of events. We are here for you. Please feel free to contact their teachers if you are not sure of an 
assignment, or the way it was presented feels overwhelming. Please just do your best, students should not 
be doing 8 hours of homework a day.  We will adjust as we need to, so please communicate with the 
teachers if something is not working for you. Fluid and Flexible is our new motto.  

Sincerely,

Dr. Hatfield

-----
Highland Joint School District 305 would like to continue connecting with you via email.  If you prefer to be 
removed from our list, please contact Highland Joint School District 305 directly.  To stop receiving all email 
messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: http://track.spe.
schoolmessenger.com/f/a/P4-4iV4OndyBu3nxZOhbLg~~/AAAAAQA~/
RgRgZKvCP0RIaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5z
dWJzY3JpYmUvODY5NS9ibmRsWld0elFITmtNekExTG05eVp3VwdzY2hvb2xt
QgoAAEJ4g16iGzP6UhBud2Vla3NAc2QzMDUub3JnWAQAAAAB

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students, and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.


